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Date: May 25, 2006

To:  Dennis Dunn, Senior water Resource Agent
Re: J&LR.V. Résorts Well

Dear Dennis,

The Department of Environmental Quality has reviewed the water system and water
well drawings for the J & L R.V. Resort and have offered comment, None of those
comments are related to the construction of the well and all comments are currently
being addressed to the satisfaction of the DEQ. | intend to have a final set of drawings
incorporating the comments from the DEQ submitted for approval on Friday, May 26,
2006. All laws and requirements from the IDEQ and IDWR are intended to be met the
project will be constructed accordingly.

Please allow Janice Pinson to obtain an expedited drilling permit based on the existing
design of the well. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if | you need
additional information on the well or it’s design.

Sincerely,

Daniel B. Sharp, P.E.
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